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NOTICE  

 

 

As we are aware that the global crisis produced by the pandemic COVID-19 has badly hit our 

Muzaffarpur city and reached to the doors of MIT campus, it becomes essential for all of us to take all 

the precautionary measures suggested by our government and doctors.  

 

All the authorised personnel who are coming to TPO/TEQIP building are supposed to wear mask and 

clean their hands periodically with hand wash or sanitizer.     

 

All other faculties, staff and students are strongly advised to refrain from coming to TPO/TEQIP 

building if not urgently required. If possible, communicate to the concerned authorities sitting in the 

building through telephone, mail or messages. And if its unavoidable, come to the building with mask, 

clean your hands before touching anything and spend as less time in the building as possible. 

 

Not following the instructions will be considered as an offence and may lead to actions. 

 

Your cooperation is highly appreciable.  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sd/- 

Prof-in-Charge, T&P 

MIT Muzaffarpur 
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